
Northville arts commission 
The Regular Commission Meeting  

May 10, 2006 
ART HOUSE 

 
Commissioners Present:  Darcel Deneau, Kathleen Tabaczynski, Sue 
Taylor 
 
Others Present:  Aaron Timlin, Galina Koriduzki, Evonne Simoff, 
Katherine Wickersham, Alexis O’Connor 
 
Commissioners Absent:  Arlene Catrett, Sharon Rossow, Eric Simmons 
 
The meeting was called to order by Commissioner, Sue Taylor at 
6:30 p.m.   
 
Approval of Minutes:  (Tabled until June meeting)     
 
Financial Report:  (Tabled until June meeting) 
 
Recognition of Visitors:  Alexis O’Connor is interested in becoming a 
Commissioner.  An application will be sent to her. 
 
Consultant Report (Aaron Timlin):  To date, Aaron has about 7 artists  

who will show their work at the June 2 exhibit.   
 

Committee Reports: 
 Summer Concerts (Kathleen Tabaczynski) 
 Concerts begin June 2.  Kathleen has been in a dialog with Traci  

Sincock of Parks & Recreation as to how the work schedule for this  
program can be shared among other groups.  Parks & Recreation  
has agreed to set up and take down the equipment each Friday for  
a fee.  They will also emcee 3 concerts.  Kathleen will solicit for  
emcees for the remaining concerts.  A motion to pay Parks &  
Recreation to set up and take down was made by Kathleen,  
seconded by Sue Taylor and approved.   
 
Art Out of the Box (Darcel Deneau) 
Darcey reported on her progress for this year’s fundraiser.  To  
date, the auction of boxes will be held in October at Northville 
Downs.   An event planner has been retained in order to help with 
sponsorships.  Darcy will pull together a committee and work with 
Aaron Timlin regarding details about this fundraiser and report on 
progress at our next meeting.  There was interest in pursuing a 
public art mural at Northville Downs in conjunction with this 
fundraiser.  Aaron and Darcy will look into this.   



 
Student Art Show (Sue Taylor) 
This Friday.  Arlene, Eric and Kathleen to help.   
 
Art Market (Sue Taylor) 
Jurying took place for Art Market. 

 
New Business: 
 Artist in Residence Program (Aaron Timlin) 

Applications were reviewed and two artists selected.  Aaron will set 
up interviews and show them the building space.  Program should 
begin this summer.  

 
 Call for Commissioners (Aaron Timlin) 
 Aaron will begin a call for Commissioners to build the ranks of the  

Arts Commission.  It was felt that interested people should apply  
and then be interviewed.  Mary Step and Evonne Simoff turned in  
Commissioner applications; Galina Koriduzki and Alexis O’Connor  
will be sent applications.     
 

Adjournment:  9:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Sue Taylor, Secretary 
 
 
Approved:   June 14, 2006 


